

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.
Colfax, WA 99111
509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com
To view our church
website visit:
www.macedoniaindependent
baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (910) 986-2331

Pastor Eric Combs

Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

Phone: (706) 654-2818 FAX: (706) 654-2816

Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



January 9, 2023

Dear Praying Friends,

Happy New Year! We are excited for a New Year with new opportunities to serve the Lord! Our church theme for this year is "Faith that Works" from the book of James. Tim is teaching our people that we are not saved through works and we do not work to keep our salvation, but if we are saved, we will work and serve the Lord! Amen!

We celebrated Thanksgiving at church on November 20th. It is always a blessing to reflect on the goodness of God!

On December 10th, we held our annual Ladies Christmas Tea and Cookie Exchange. Due to various circumstances, our speaker was not able to drive the 3 hours down to join us. However, we were able to have her speak to us over Facetime and project it onto the screen. We were thankful for the use of technology! Our theme was "Room for Jesus" and she did a wonderful job sharing the gospel message in her lesson! Pray for the ones that were there lost that the gospel message would penetrate their hearts! We had 27 ladies and girls present that day!

Please continue to pray for Erin, who we mentioned in our last letter that was a first-time visitor to our Fall Festival. She has continued to visit almost every Sunday. Erin repeated a prayer when she was younger but does not truly understand the gospel. Please continue to pray for Erin and her daughter, Foxe, that they both would understand and receive the gospel.

On December 15th, Jason flew home from Pensacola Christian College! We are so glad to have him home for a few weeks! He worked at college over the summer so we had not seen him since May! Please pray for Jason as he flies back to college on January 20th and also for his spring semester!

On December 18th, we held our Christmas play, "Christmas Carol." This was the largest and longest play we have ever attempted! Praise the Lord for several first-time guests in the audience that came to see friends and family! We had 49 people in attendance! There was a man in the audience, Tom, who came to see his stepdaughter in the play. A man from our church has witnessed to Tom for several years and this was the first time he has come to church! Tim gave a very clear, detailed plan of salvation during the play. Pray that the Lord would use that message to reach the hearts of Tom and others that were there lost!

On December 24th, we held a Christmas Eve service with everyone picking their favorite Christmas carol to sing that night! On December 25th, we held Christmas morning services celebrating the birth of Christ!

Thank you so much to our faithful supporters, both in prayers and finances. Thank you to each one who sent a card and/or a special love offering during the Christmas season. You all are such a blessing! We thank the Lord for each one of you! In Christ,

Tím, Jennífer, Jason, & Layla Wall